
 

CITY OF DORAL 

Office of the City Manager 

Letter to Council  
LTC No.  010-2025 

 

To:  The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

From:  Zeida C. Sardiñas, City Manager 

 

Date:  August 5, 2025 

 

Subject: Wellness Alliance- Well Workplace Awards Recognition 

 
 

This Letter to Council (LTC) serves to inform the Mayor and Members of the City Council of 

the recent recognition received by the City of Doral. The City of Doral is proud to announce 

that we have received the Silver Level Award from the Wellness Alliance for the Well Workplace 

Award for 2025. This recognition highlights our continued commitment to the health and well-

being of our employees. 

This prestigious recognition highlights our commitment to employee well-being and our ongoing 

efforts to build a workplace culture rooted in the nationally recognized 7 Benchmarks 

framework. Earning a Silver designation is a significant accomplishment and a testament to the 

strategy, effort, and passion behind our wellness initiatives. The Well Workplace Awards 

celebrate organizations that lead the way in workplace wellness by creating environments that 

empower employees to thrive. The rigorous application process evaluates wellness efforts across 

key benchmarks, and receiving this award reflects the strength and intentionality of our program. 

We are honored to be recognized by the Wellness Alliance and look forward to continuing to 

expand and strengthen our wellness program. The City of Doral remains dedicated to enhancing 

the resources and support we provide to our valued team. 

 

cc. Maria T. José, Human Resources Director 

     Lauren Scull Sanchez, Human Resource Manager 


